
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
                
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 



Dear Church Family, 
 
We are just a few weeks away from our soft-
launch period at CAIS. There are lots to do as 
the date approaches. Thanks to those who have 
indicated they can help with the move. 
Coordination is underway, and we need more 
help with the move and even more importantly 
with ministries going forward after we've settled 
into our new location. 
 

Also, I wanted to let you know that we will be having 2 special in-person prayer 
meetings at CAIS ahead of our scheduled move. On October 5 and October 26, we will 
meet at CAIS from 7-8 pm to pray and then have an opportunity to do a walk-through of 
the facility to begin to get a better feel and envision the ministry. 
 
In order to attend in person, you must register in advance so we can inform the school 
who will be attending. Please sign up on this link by Sunday, October 23 at 9 PM to 
attend on October 26. 
 
God bless you! 
Pastor Henry 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 
 

     
 
 


